
Dear Residents, Families, and Friends, 
 
As we embrace the warmth of summer, I am delighted to extend a 
heartfelt welcome to all our new friends and community members 
joining us at Stamford Bridge Beaumont.  
This season brings with it a sense of renewal and excitement, and 
we are thrilled to share it with you. 
 
Our upcoming summer event schedule promises to be a wonderful 
opportunity for us all to come together, celebrate, and create lasting 
memories. We look forward to seeing familiar faces and meeting new 
ones, as we strengthen the bonds that make our community so special. 
 
In addition to our summer festivities, I am pleased to inform you about 
the ongoing refurbishment works taking place within our home. These 
improvements are designed to enhance the comfort and well-being of 
our residents, ensuring that Stamford Bridge remains a warm, 
welcoming, and modern environment for everyone. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we work to 
make Stamford Bridge Beaumont the best it can be. We are excited 
about the future and look forward to sharing many more wonderful 
moments with you all. 

 
Kindest regards 

 
Emma Smith 
 

A word from our 
General Manager 

Dates for 
your Diary 
 
Take a peek at the 
exciting events lined up 
at Stamford Bridge 
Beaumont 
 
July 
 
Monday 29th July – 
Martin Reeves live music 
performance 
 
Tuesday 30th July – 
National Cheesecake 
Day 
 
Tuesday 30th July – 
Professionals Day 

 
August 
 
 
Thursday 1st August – 
Yorkshire Day 
 
Thursday 8th August – 
Well Being Café – With 
Guest Speaker 
 
Wednesday 14th August 
Wine Tasting Event 
 
Please contact our 
homes activities teams 
for more information 

 

General Manager Focus 

Stamford Bridge Beaumont 

 



Picnic Fun! 
How lovely to see the blue sky and the sun so we made the 
most of it and had a fabulous picnic, it was lovely in the shade 
with a bit of a cooling breeze. 
 
Thanks to our maintenance team for all their hard work making the 
garden look stunning and our catering team for providing a 
wonderful spread. 
 
 

National Carer’s Week 

June saw our homes across the country celebrate 

National Carer’s Week. 

On behalf of our residents we'd like to say a massive thank 

you to all of our wonderful carers who go above and beyond 

for everyone who calls Stamford Bridge Beaumont their 

home. 

What we’ve been up to... 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON…Village Life 

 
Our colleagues and residents enjoyed a trip out to the weekly 
seniors coffee morning held in the village at the Bean to 
Barrel Cafe  
 
The senior's coffee morning takes place every Thursday from 
10am - 2pm  
 

Tropical BBQ Fun 
We've had the most fabulous afternoon in 

the sun for our Hawaiian themed BBQ. 

 

With grass skirts blowing in the breeze, flower 

garlands fluttering, the parrot and flamingo 

flying and palm trees gently swaying...and 

occasionally falling over made for an amazing 

experience for everybody who came. 

 

The home activities team would like to pass on 

special thanks to Nick from the maintenance 

team for constructing the centre piece tiki bar, it 

looked absolutely amazing, Amy and the 

catering team for all their help with preparing 

the food, the care teams who without your help 

and support events like this could not happen. 

Thanks also go to all the family members who 

came to support their loved ones. 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 



Time for a Sea Shanty 
Looking back on June we were delighted to welcome the 

Bridge Shanty Crew back to Stamford Bridge for a 

marvellous morning of sing-a-long fun! 

This wonderful land locked gang had our residents clapping and 

singing along to a selection of shanty classics.  

 
 

‘Café Bar No.10’ 

Our wonderful residents enjoyed another fun filled day through our 

home's life enrichment schedule. 

We started the day with a trip into the village and visited our friends at the 

No. 10 Café Bar & Bistro and enjoyed a selection of delicious beverages.  
 
The home is proud to embrace, support and be a part of the vibrant 
Stamford Bridge Community. 
 

What we’ve been up to... 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON… 

Our residents, colleagues and friends of the home surprised 

Erin with a baby shower on her last working day 

before beginning her maternity leave. 

From all of us at the home, we wish Erin all the very best and 

we look forward to seeing her and her bundle of joy in the 

near future. 

 

 

Elvington Flyers! 

Our residents enjoyed a wonderful trip out 

at the Elvington Air museum. 

The exhibits promoted many conversations 

throughout the day, the gentlemen were 

particularly impressed that they could get so 

close to the aeroplanes. 

Our day out at the Elvington Museum was 

rounded off nicely with a rather tasty lunch in 

the cafe as our residents tucked into the 

delicious fish and chips on offer. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  



From all the team at Stamford Bridge Beaumont we’d like to  
say a big thank you to you all for all your support and 

understanding over the last few months. We’d love you to leave 
us a review if you haven’t already at https://g.co/kgs/DiF7Wbx or 

https://www.carehome.co.uk/review-submit/13793/rcsid/1012/ 
 

D-Day 80th Anniversary 
Honouring the heroes of D-Day on this very special 80th 
anniversary. Our residents, family members and the local 
community gathered at Stamford Bridge Beaumont for a 
heart-warming morning tea party.  
  
This very special tea party was a real team effort to ensure our 
seniors had this moment to reflect on loved ones and reminisce 
together.  
 

NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND 

Stamford Bridge Beaumont LET’S TALK 

facebook 

 

CELEBRATING 35 YEARS SERVICE 
 
We were delighted to award our home trainer. Louise 
Potter with her 35 year long service award.  
 
Residents and colleagues threw a surprise party to 
celebrate Louise and to show how much we appreciate 
and adore her within the Stamford Bridge community, 

 

 
Stamford Bridge Beaumont Care Home 
Buttercrambe Road, Stamford Bridge, York YO41 1AJ 

Tel: 01759 401462 • www.barchester.com 

 

@barchesterstamfordbridge 
 

Don’t forgot to follow us at 

@barchesterstamfordbrid

ge 

 

Our best story this month 

had 2045 view 

Bean & Barrell.... 
The sen 
ior's coffee morning takes 
place every Thursday from 
10am - 2pm in the village café 
at the Bean & Barrell.  
We were delighted to once 
again meet the lovely 
Veronica who runs the cafe.  
We look forward to attending 
this wonderful community 
innovative on a regular basis. 
Not only supporting a 
precious local business but 
enabling our residents to go 
out and socialize with 
Stamford Bridge 

 

 

http://www.barchester.com/

